

GE14/0002

In reply please quote:

25 September 2017

Mr P Byrne Lead Director, Greenfields Victorian Planning Authority Level 29, 35 Collins Street MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Dear Mr Byrne

Re: Exhibition of Amendment C205 to the Hume Planning Scheme (Lindum Vale Precinct Structure Plan)

I refer to the above matter and your letter received by this Office on 1 September 2017.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment. I wish to advise that there is no strategically justified demand for a Catholic school within this precinct.

Should you have any queries in relation to the above do not hesitate to contact Mr Col Mackin, Manager, Planning on 9267 0228 or cmackin@cem.edu.au.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Elder

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR